
 

 

Resourced Provison Newsletter 

Important Dates: 
 Parents evening on the week 

starting 7 th November 

 Coffee Morning - on the week 
starting 7th November  

 Back to school 31st October 

 Christmas break: Monday 19th – 
Wednesday 4 th January 

 

Trends & New Software P.4 

 

Autumn Term 1  

This Month’s Q&A Technology Tips 

 

 

Curriculum 

Since September, there have been many changes to the department. Students are now learning in classes with peers of 

similar needs and ages therefore we now have two KS3 classes (Blue and Purple Class) and one KS4 class (Green Class). All 

lessons are functional, and aim to develop independent and communication skills. Students have responded positively to this 

and we will be making sure to continue to implement the most meaningful strategies to their teaching and learning as they 

continue their education at Little Ilford School. 

 

Assessments 

All students now have individual programmes personalised to their academic, social and communication needs. Programmes 

consist of bespoke targets, which have been created from observations and EHCP expectations. They are assessed daily and 

we look forward to sharing this with you on parents evening.  

 

Parents evening 

Parents’ evening will be staggered throughout the week of Monday 7th November. Letters will be sent to you from class 

teachers to organise times with you. 

 

Coffee Morning 

Thank you all for responding to the Coffee Morning questionnaire. Coffee Morning will start in the next half term with weekly 

topics. Times and dates will be shared with you in advance.  We are looking forward to having you there. 

 

Thank you to all parents and carers for your co-operation throughout this term. We hope you have a lovely half term. 

See on Monday 31st October 2022 

 

To the parents of our students in the RP, 

 

It has been a lovely half term and students have settled in and have made great 

progress. As you aware, our Key Stage 3 theme is ‘People Who Help Us’ and in Key 

Stage 4 our theme is ‘Travel and Tourism’. Our learners have thoroughly enjoyed 

activities exploring these themes.  

 


